
The Week of March 17, 2025

First Grade News
Faith * Academics * Service for All

  The students are excited to go roller skating at Rainbow Gardens on Monday. Students may wear jeans/leggings and green.
Thank you PTO for providing pizza, popsicles, and water for our students! It will be a fun day! Please continue to read with your child 
throughout March is Reading Month. I will collect the reading forms after spring break!  Enjoy the weekend and God Bless You!                                 

Reminders
 Thank you for always reading with your child and 
helping him/her reach their reading goals. Next 
week I will be testing your child for report cards. I 
can’t believe how quickly this marking period flew 
by. Please continue to encourage your child to 
dress according to the weather, especially on the 
colder days.  Have a Blessed week and God Bless 
You! 

Important Dates
Monday: Art, Music, & roller skating 
Tuesday: Gym & Stations of the Cross
Wednesday: Library
Thursday:  Gym and Spring Begins!
Friday: Mass, Spelling Test, Music, and  
Spanish 

(Enjoy the Break)

Spelling Words

What We’re Learning This Week
Reading Math Theology Science/Social  

Studies

*Read and wrote 
words with open 
& closed 
syllables
*Focused on 
main idea and 
supporting 
details
* Wrote a book 
review.

*Took test on 
greater than, less 
than, and equal to.
*Focused on 
adding and 
subtracting tens.
*Focused on 
counting money.
*Focused on 
counting by 2’s.
.

*Served others by making 
Prayer Partner cards for 
our special friends and a 
joke book for our shut in.
*Focused on Stations of 
the Cross.
*Focused on the Last 
Supper
*Discussed that the 
Eucharist is the sacrament 
of the Body and Blood of 
Jesus Christ. 
*Focused on the Mass. 
Discussed how it is another 
name for the celebration of 
the Eucharist.

*Discussed 
mammals.
*Discussed migration 
and hibernation
*Took test on 
animals.

*Introduced producer 
and consumer

call   mall    small    stall    wall   baseball
basketball    hallway    fallen   taller   


